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Science week 13th- 17th May 

We have lots of activities happening in your child’s class if you would like to 

spend a few minutes at the start of the session trying them out.  Please 

collect a Science Week flyer from your child’s class for further information. 

We are holding a ‘Science Stay and Play’ on Saturday 18th May 2019 from 10am 

– 11.30am.  Come and explore and have some fun!  Everybody welcome! 

A big thank you to those families who paid 

the voluntary half termly donation of £5.  It 

is greatly appreciated.  It is the start of a 

new half term and the £5 donation is still 

much needed for buying snacks, cooking 

ingredients and other extras for the 

children. 

PRIMARY SCHOOLS 

 

Please let your class teacher know the name of the Primary 

School your child has been given.  If you have not heard and 

would like support, then please see Gill Crowley. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Social Media 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

IF YOUR CHILD IS DUE TO STAY WITH 

US IN SEPTEMBER AND YOU THINK YOU 

MAY BE ENTITLED TO THE 30 HOUR 

ENTITLEMENT, PLEASE SPEAK TO THE 

OFFICE STAFF AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

OR CHECK ONLINE AT 

www.chilcarechoices.gov.uk 

HMRC Helpline for Parents 

0300 123 4097 

PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 

 

We have spaces for 3 and 4 year olds in September if 

you have any family or friends who may be interested 

please encourage them to fill in an application form.  

These can be found online and in the school office. 

If you think your child may be entitled to a 2 year old 

place, please go into the Children’s Centre and enquire. 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Bonnie has been working very hard to develop our social media. She is working with April 

to re develop our website, however in the meantime she has started a twitter account, 

please follow us on @AWNSchool Bonnie will be posting updates about school life. 

 

Also remember that you can email any photos from home that you would like included in 

your child’s profile to media@abbeywood-nur.greenwich.sch.uk 

  
 

Changes to Spring & Summer Menu 

Week 2 

Tuesdays – ‘Southern Style’ Chicken Thigh 

with Mexican Rice/Sweetcorn/Coleslaw 

*** 

Fresh Melon & Pineapple Wedges 

 

Fridays – ‘Build Your Own Burger’ with 

homemade Oven Baked Wedges/Baked 

Beans/Salad Sticks 

*** 

Chocolate Mousse & St Clement’s Cookie 

Changes to Spring & Summer Menu 

Week 3 

Tuesdays – Chinese Chicken Curry with 

Steamed Rice/Lightly Spiced Cauliflower 

Florets/Garden Peas  

*** 

Tutti Fruitti Ice Lolly 

 

Fridays – Italian Meatballs, Sweet Tomato 

Sauce & Short Spaghetti with Shredded 

Cabbage/ Lemon & Cucumber Salad/Garlic & 

Herb Focaccia 

*** 

Mandarin Fruit Jelly with Whipped Cream 

 

 

http://www.chilcarechoices.gov.uk/

